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Mrs Nairne’s Headlines

Coffee Morning
We are pleased to announce that we will be 
holding coffee mornings which will be an 
opportunity for parents, carers and the wider 
community to learn more about Inclusion 
and what we can do to support those 
children with additional needs. 

The dates of the coffee mornings are on the 
next page of this newsletter.  We are proud 
to announce that next Friday 14th we will 
have guest speaker and Neurodiversity 
consultant Fintan O’Regan, who will be 
talking to us about ADHD and Autism in 
children.

This will take place from 9am - 11am in the 
small hall.

Volunteers

International Day this year is on Friday 
21st October 2022.

We will be focusing on Cuisines from our 
Cultures! 

Children and staff are invited to wear 
colours (for example, flag colours) that 
represent their cultures and backgrounds, 
and bring in any special items which they 
would like to talk about with the class. 

We would love to give the children an 
opportunity to try different cuisines, If you 
are interested in sharing a dish, please 
complete this form International Day 

Thank you to the parents, carers and 
community members who have offered to 
volunteer in school!  It is wonderful and I 
know our children will really benefit from 
extra reading sessions and support that you 
can offer. 

Can I just ask that you give us a little time to 
get back to you.  At the moment we are all 
focussing on getting those routines, systems 
and procedures running smoothly in class. 

After half term we will make contact and 
come up with a plan for how you can come 
into school to support.  Thank you once 
again for your continued support. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZr1QSbql099PZE7pmy1k0r9MBew0S9rM_NEaRhY5fFFjqgg/viewform




School will close at 1pm on Tuesday 8th November



https://www.handsworthprimary.org.uk/MAP.aspx?pid=GovernorsNews_en-GB


Sports Council 2022-2023

https://www.settlestories.org.uk/whats_on/usifu-jalloh-black-history-month-online-storytelling-performance-for-eyfs-ks1/






One of our big jobs as School Council this 
year is focus on this Key Priority:

Personal Development
Provide pupils with meaningful 

opportunities to understand how to be 
responsible, compassionate and 

active citizens who contribute 
positively to society.

School Council



School Council



The purpose of Star of the Week is for us to have 

the opportunity to celebrate every child in our 

community specifically. We encourage everyone 

to celebrate what is wonderful about that child. 

Children do not need to do anything to earn Star 

of the Week – each child deserves it and they 

will each get a turn. The stars also have the 

opportunity to have tea with Mrs Nairne and Ms 

Addai.  

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage 

you to ask them to repeat to you some of the 

positive statements their classmates and 

teachers make about them and add your own! 

Star of the Week
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